ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE

92 Franklin St., 4th Floor - Buffalo, NY 14202

November 30, 2021

TO: ALL MEMBERS OF THE ERIE COUNTY LEGISLATURE
FROM: ROBERT M. GRABER, CLERK
SUBJECT: DECEMBER 9TH COMMITTEES AND DECEMBER 16TH WORK SESSION AND LEGISLATIVE

SESSION WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY DUE TO THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Erie County Legislature Chair April N.M. Baskin’s letter concerning
COVID-19, the Erie County Legislature’s scheduled December 16, 2021 legislative session and work session
will be shifted from being held in the Chambers of the Legislature to a virtual hearing, to be held via Zoom.
In addition, legislative committees for December 9™ will also be held via Zoom videoconferencing.
The Chairwoman’s letter directing the changes is attached.

The Zoom details for December 9™ and 16 are as follows:

December 9" Committees

Topic: Erie County Legislature Committee Meetings Starting at 9:30 am

Time: Dec 9, 2021
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88359244893?pwd=Qko5NERub2V0Z2pWK1VzNnVBa2JhUT09
Meeting ID: 883 5924 4893

Passcode: 518947

December 16" Work Session and Legislative Session

Topic: Erie County Legislature Session #25 — Work Session at 10 am and Session at 12 pm
Time: Dec 16, 2021

https://us02web.zoom.us/|/82438442659

Meeting ID: 824 3844 2659

Thank you.


https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88359244893?pwd=Qko5NERub2V0Z2pWK1VzNnVBa2JhUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82438442659
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November 30, 2021 Pedro Gonzalez-Ortiz
E-Mail:
Robert M. Graber, Clerk Pedro.Gonzalez-Ortiz@erie.gov
Erie County Legislature
92 Franklin Street Fourth Floor
Buffalo, New York 14202
Re: December 9" Committees and December 16" Work Session and Legislative Session

will be Held Virtually due to the Coronavirus Pandemic

Dear Mr. Graber:

Due to the Coronavirus COVID-19 pandemic, and in order to help protect the members and staff
of the Erie County Legislature and the public from potential exposure to the virus, | am writing to advise
you that pursuant to Section 2.03 of the Erie County Legislature’s Rules of Order, | am shifting the
Legislature’s scheduled December 16" session from being held in the Chambers of the Legislature to a
virtual hearing via Zoom. In addition, the work session will also be held via Zoom at 10:00 am that day.

In addition, legislative committees for December 9t will also be held via Zoom videoconferencing.

Please notify all legislators, staff, the media, and the public of this change and the call-in details.
Thank you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,
N CF
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April N.M. Baskin
Chair of the Legislature

cc: County Legislators
County Executive
County Administrators and Department Heads

Website: http://www2.erie.gov/baskin/ » E-Mail: April. McCants-Baskin@erie.gov
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